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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to request the extension of the comment period for the DEIS concerning Midas Gold's proposed

Stibnite mine.  This is a complicated, extensive document that warrants thorough evaluation as it greatly impacts

on our local environment.  I strongly encourage the forest service to allow adequate time (120 days or more) for

public commentary regarding this before moving forward.   

Thank you for your time and hearing out this request.

Sincerely,

 Mo Ferguson


